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INTRODUCTION TO THE SYMPOSIUM ON GAME THEORY AND EVOLUTION

Leigh M. Van Valen

The symposium was held at New College, University of Toronto, in October,
1976. The delay in publication of the partial proceedings comes from several
causes, notably the eventual resignation of the original editor of the
proceedings, lost manuscripts, failure of some authors to reply to inquiries,
and effects of the move of my laboratory to another building. The papers were
revised and have not lost much of their value.

The conference was recorded on tape, which was later transcribed. Authors
were asked to edit the discussions of their own papers, subject to later review.
We even received edited discussions from two people who never submitted a final
version of their papers. The proceedings were reviewed as a unit for
Evolutionary Theory and not all papers were found acceptable. Andrew D. Baines

and Roger I. C. Hansell organized the conference.



